
PUBLIC NOTICE
The Farrell Area School District
is  requesting  proposals  for
weapons  detection  systems
for  entryways  in  the  Farrell
Area School District. Complete
bid and requirements may be
obtained  at
https://www.farrellareaschool
s.com/rfp.aspx or hard copies
can  be  obtained  from  the
District  Office,  1600  Roemer
Boulevard, Farrell,  PA 16121,
724-346-6585.  Bids  must  be
received at the administration
office  by  August  4,  2023 at
1:00 p.m. The bids must be
plainly marked on the outside
“Sealed  Bids”.  The  District
reserves the right to reject any
and all bids, or any part of any
bids,  and  waive  technical
defects if in its judgement, the
best interest of the District will
be served thereby.

Linda Howard
Board Secretary


